
Our Brothers and Sisters,  

 
Thank you riders and members who are active in 
volunteering and donating for the rides and events we do.  
 
Our challenge coins are in. All riders should buy them  - $10 
each. The challenge game will be explained at our next 
meeting on May 7th and the game starts afterwards.  
 
Our shirt order form is on the board. If interested, please add 
your information ASAP.  We want order to go in now.  
 
We scored more trophies from Eustis. It was a lot of fun. 
Thanks to the riders that participated. Those of you that 
haven’t done it, you’re missing out. Plan to be available for 
the next capture, if you can. 
 
Our Fourth Friday event is going great. Lots of fun and good 
food. If you haven’t been yet, please come and bring a guest. 
Games inside and out. May 26th will include a basket raffle, 
don’t miss it. 
 
Riders dues are due by May 31st. Charter members $15 and 
non-charter dues are $20. Also, don’t forget to buy a 
challenge coin. 
 
Howard Spragg, Eagle Riders President  
(Ph: 321-978-1717) 
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